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PUBLIC NOTICE

There will be a scheduled field day in the District of Aiwo on 7™ August 2020 at 10:30 a.m.

People are advised to go and register at Nauru Lands Committee or contact Wess Tsitsi at (5573035)
for more information.

This is a notification for interested parties having claims against the above may seek at the Nauru Lands
Committee office.

VINSON DETENAMO
CHAIRMAN
NAURU LANDS COMMITTEE




